



Camp Hobé COVID-19 (Coronavirus) Planning

Updated March 20, 2020

We'll keep this brief! We know you're getting messages from many other sources. We want to emphasize that the health and safety of our campers, volunteers, and staff remains our highest priority. Here's a quick update about our response.

- We are taking the COVID-19 situation very seriously.
- We are closely watching the situation and we will adjust our practices/programs as needed. Here's what we have already done:
 - We have moved all volunteer interviews and precamp meetings to a virtual process.
 - Our staff are working remotely, and have been doing so for almost 2 weeks.
 - We are asking all camper families and volunteer applicants to opt-in for texting NOW so that we can quickly send updates on any changes.
 - We have revised our [registration refund policy](#). Should campers not be able to attend camp for any reason related to COVID-19, we will refund **all registration fees**.
- We are proceeding with a "business as usual (mostly)" approach. Camper registration materials will be sent near the end of March. Volunteer interviews are currently underway. Our staff are planning camp programs and activities from their homes.
- We are purposely keeping our social media accounts positive and upbeat. We'll share fun resources for this "shelter at home" time, as well as our usual program-related information.

We still have more than 2 months until our scheduled camp dates. We will update you as we have new information about any effect on our summer programs. That said, it is unlikely that we will make any decision about program changes until May. Please feel free to contact us if you have questions.

Christina Beckwith, PharmD, Executive Director
wapitimama@camphobekids.org / 801-631-2742

Jamie Seale, NP, Medical Director
jamie.seale@camphobekids.org